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9th July, 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Performance 
 
 
Following on from our previous communications last week, as England have now 
qualified for the World Cup semi-finals, Wednesday’s evening performance of 
‘The Greatest Show on Earth’ will now take place at 5pm.  
 
Performers will need to arrive at school no later than 4:45pm in order for a 
prompt 5pm start. Children will need collecting by 6:30pm allowing time for 
children, parents, carers and teachers to find a T.V. and watch the match.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and once again, COME ON ENGLAND! 
 
Your Year Six Team, 
 
 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mr Hull, Mrs Stockley and Mrs Amin 
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